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3-Axis Tilt Sensor  
Installation  & Orientation

Ceiling Mount: Arrow Pointed Left Ceiling Mount: Arrow Pointed Right

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to ceiling, 
horizontal installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
left, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed 
left, facing down 
 

Primary Axis C

	� Axis C positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Counterclockwise 
 Clockwise

Secondary Axis B

	� Axis B positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Away 
 Top Toward

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to ceiling, 
horizontal installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
right, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed 
right, facing down 
 

Primary Axis C

	� Axis C positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Clockwise 
 Counterclockwise

Secondary Axis B

	� Axis B positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Toward 
 Top Away

Floor Mount: Arrow Pointed Left Floor Mount: Arrow Pointed Right

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to Floor, 
horizontal installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
left, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed 
left, facing up 
 

Primary Axis C

	� Axis C positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Counterclockwise 
 Clockwise

Secondary Axis B

	� Axis B positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Toward 
 Top Away

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to Floor, 
horizontal installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
right, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed 
right, facing up 
 

Primary Axis C

	� Axis C positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Clockwise 
 Counterclockwise

Secondary Axis B

	� Axis B positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Away 
 Top Toward
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Wall Mount: Arrow Pointed Left Wall Mount: Arrow Pointed Right

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to Wall, 
horizontal installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
left, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed 
left, facing Front 
 

Primary Axis C

	� Axis C positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Counterclockwise 
 Clockwise

Secondary Axis A

	� Axis A positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Toward 
 Top Away

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to Wall, 
horizontal installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
right, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed 
right, facing Front 
 

Primary Axis C

	� Axis C positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Clockwise 
 Counterclockwise

Secondary Axis A

	� Axis a positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Toward 
 Top Away

Wall Mount: Arrow Pointed Up Wall Mount: Arrow Pointed Down

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to Wall, 
Vertical installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
Above, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed Up, 
facing Front 
 

Primary Axis A

	� Axis A positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Toward 
 Top Away

Secondary Axis B

	� Axis B positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Counterclockwise 
 Clockwise

Sensor Configuration

	� Mounted to Wall, 
Vertical installation
	� Datalogger positioned 
below, relative to sensor

Sensor Orientation

	� Sensor arrow pointed 
Down, facing Front 
 

Primary Axis A

	� Axis A positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Top Toward 
 Top Away

Secondary Axis B

	� Axis B positive/negative 
rotation readings: 

 Clockwise 
 Counterclockwise


